
Security Changes for U.S. Business Reporter Corporate Edition Users.

Beginning on October 1, 2013, U.S.Business Reporter will begin implementing new security procedures for
accessing our network for corporate users only. We will no longer require corporate users to access their sub-
scriptions by IP access protocols. If you are a corporate user , you do not need to make any changes to your
computer and does not require any  type of special software. However, you will be required to access our serv-
ice at the following:  http://www.usbrn.com
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